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Double lane closures planned for U.S. 17 this Saturday for construction work 
 

Jacksonville – As part of the Ortega Bridge rehabilitation project, double lane closures are 

scheduled Saturday, December 16 from 6 a.m. to 8 p.m. for construction work, weather and 

schedule permitting. 

Southbound lane closures will be in place on U.S. 17 (Roosevelt Boulevard) between Wabash 

Avenue and Ortega Forest Drive.   

M & J Construction Company of Pinellas County Inc. began the $4.2 million rehabilitation work 

in May 2016, which also includes partial replacement of an adjacent fishing pier.  

The project is scheduled for completion late December 2017, schedule permitting.  

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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